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Addendum  

 

LA01/2016/1146/F 

Full Planning 
 

Update 

Two further letters of support has been received. 

One letter is from a business owner in the town centre, the main point covered 
in the letter is as follows:  “in the current economic climate all businesses in 
the town should support any new ventures that choose to come to 
Ballymoney, as these can only enhance the footfall…and that we need to 
encourage the continuing growth of Ballymoney.” 

The second letter is sent on behalf of a number of traders (16 Traders) all 
within Ballymoney town centre. They support the application and state that 
new businesses coming to the Town will help increase its economic growth and 
benefit all. With creation of new jobs and increased footfall this can only 
bolster Ballymoney as a shopping destination.  

The letters received further support the recommendation as set out in the 
Committee Report. 

 

 

 


